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Rhiannon Chippett

Subject: FW: Late delegation request - Bylaw 3102 / 3103

The City of Fernie would like to submit a late delegation request for Thursday. 
 

6.6 Any person, persons, or organization wishing to appear as a delegation before the Board or a Committee and 
who, because of circumstances, could not have been expected to give earlier notice pursuant to Section 6.3, may 
request to appear as a late delegation by submitting a written request to the Corporate Officer, stipulating:  
(a) the circumstances preventing the delegation from giving earlier notice;  
(b) the topic on which the delegation wishes to speak;  
(c) the name of the designated speaker(s); and  
(d) the specific action which is being requested of the Board or Committee. 

 
 
I reviewed the bylaw and hope we have provided the relevant information below: 
 

(a) We have, since the regular request timeline seen information circulating including changes to material aspects 
of the application and information upon which we provided our referral.  

(b) Rezoning of Galloway Lands, Bylaw No. 3102 and Bylaw No. 3103 (Lizard Creek / C.H. Holdings Ltd.). 
(c) Michael Boronowski and/or Bruce Lennox 
(d) Clarification on process, and whether the updated information we have seen circulated post-referral is what is 

under consideration, and if so whether the City of Fernie will be provided an opportunity to review and 
comment on the complete application that is under consideration.  

 
We would need to present by zoom as Bruce and I are unable to travel to Cranbrook this Thursday.  
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Join the conversation at letstalk.fernie.ca  
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